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Healthy Schools




Mini Maestro/Football Sessions
Mini Maestro fees of £2 per week are now due. If your child attends Kindergarten on a Friday a.m and you would like them to participate, please fill in the attached form and return to Kindergarten with a cheque for £14 for this half term. 
YMCA Football Sessions Tuesday Am £7.  
Good News Tree

To encourage home links and children to share information between school and home we have made a Good News Tree.

Should your family or child have any good news, celebrations, awards, certificates etc. write it down/ take a picture and send it into Kindergarten so we can share the good news with everyone.
Email angelap-st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk
 Holidays
Please note Kindergarten will closed Monday 2nd of May.

Half term – 20th May - Kindergarten will re-open Monday 6thJune.

Little Pete

Little Pete our Kindergarten Bear is looking forward to visiting your homes. He has started his journey.
Staff
Mrs. Hobson is sadly retiring after this school year. This is going to be a big loss to our team but wish her well and hope she enjoys a well-deserved and happy retirement. 

We will hopefully be employing a new member of staff to start in June. 
We are always available for you to talk to about any issues. Should you not want to discuss a problem or query in front of others please just phone and arrange an appointment. Your child’s key worker will observe assess and plan for your child on a weekly basis. If you are not aware of your child’s key worker please see the parental notice board. (Above the coat pegs). All planning including your child’s individual termly targets are also displayed on this board.

2 Simple

We hope you are receiving updates through our system and enjoying seeing your children’s progress. Any photos you wish to share please send to angelap@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk
Safety

Safety: Please ensure you lock the gate behind you when dropping off and collecting your child. 

*Please also note parents are not allowed to drive into school and must park on the main road.*

Lunch Boxes; Please provide your child with a named lunch box with no loose items.  Also following our policies please ensure grapes are cut into quarters. Please keep sweet treats and fatty products to a minimum (see the government healthy lunch box advice on the www.food.gov.uk.)

Hot/cold dinners are available daily from the kitchen priced £2.20 daily

Sessions 
September 2016
Please can children staying for the next academic year please fill out the form attached and return ASAP. 
Graduation Photographs

The evening gazette will be coming on the 26th April to take a group photograph of all the ][children who will be leaving for Reception in September. All children are invited to come along. The photograph will be taken at 11am on the 26th. 

If your child does not usually attend kindergarten on this day and you would like them to partake please bring them along for 10:50.

If your child has a kindergarten uniform please dress them in it on this day.

Please fill in and return the reply slip below.

Uniform

Please ensure your child’s uniform is labelled clearly. A number of jumpers have gone missing so please can you also check at home that they have the correct jumper.

Session times

Please be aware that late pick up fees will occur if you are late to pick up your child. 

(Staff have other commitments and jobs after the school day thank you)
Outdoors
We will be starting our gardening/planting this term. Should you have any seedlings/seeds/plants ornaments etc to donate these would be appreciated.
Queens Birthday

Details to follow.
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Graduation Photograph

(Child’s name) …………………………………………………………… Will / will not be attending.

I ……………………………………………………………… give my permission for ………………………….. to be photographed. 

Signed: ……………………………………………..……..   Date:…………………………….………..

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
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Dear…………………………………………….

Your child’s lunch fees are now due for this half term. Please make cheques payable to LCC or pay at the school office. Lunches are now priced at £2.20

Arrears:………………………………

Credits:……………………………………….

Amount : £

Balance now due: £

Thank you 

Kindgergarten


                                                                                                     [image: image3.jpg]o |

Odnmwmn_

Outstanding

201112012
4




Headteacher/Manger:  Mrs A Heyes


Supervisor: Miss Angela Pisacane





Saint Peter’s


Kindergarten 








Norfolk Road


Lytham St Annes


Lancashire


FY8 4JG





Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303




















Headteacher/Manger:  Mrs E Kelly


Supervisor: Miss Angela Pisacane








Saint Peter’s


Kindergarten








Norfolk Road


Lytham St Annes


Lancashire


FY8 4JG





Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303























